Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce that our district is participating in Scholastic's "My Summer Books" reading program. This week, each student in grades K-8 received five books to enjoy over the summer. These reading packs include a reading log full of engaging activities surrounding literacy and a Think Sheet for each book title that can be used to engage your child in comprehension and connection activities. While we hope you enjoy these resources from Scholastic, they are completely optional. Students are welcome to read other books of their choosing for their summer reading activities. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Office of Instruction at 321-2600. Have a safe and enjoyable summer!